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I OPPOSE  [HB 2169]. 

 

Once again, another good idea comes to us without any regard to funding the project. 

 

Reclaimed Water projects can be very expensive however, municipalities should 

begin to divert their final effluent into other uses including percolation ponds (if 

possible).  

 

"Rain Water Harvesting" should be promoted. Water saved via "Rain Water 

Harvesting" should be subtracted from Storm Water Management fees- (taxes by any 

other name). 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs. 

 


